
Drill Update: 
 
This afternoon the fire alarm was accidentally activated resulting in all school occupants evacuating from 
the building to the alternate evacuation site, SOC, and in the arrival of fire trucks at the school.  The 
evacuation was completed efficiently and all staff and students were accounted for.  Everyone re-
entered the building after the Fire Marshall declared the alarm to be false and the building safe. 
 
 


